
State of Florida 

M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: July 3,2001 

TO: Blanco Bayo, Director, 
Administrative Services 

iY? 
FROM: Toni J. McCoy, Regulatory 

Division 

Analyst, 

of Commission Clerk and 

Division of Regulatory Oversight 

SUBJECT: Open Docket No. 0 10647-TI, Revise CASR Title 

Please revise the CASR title for the above docket from: 

Application for approval of transfer of IXC Certificate No. 4689 
from TLX Communications, Inc. to Advanced Tel, Inc. d/b/a EATEL. 

Change to: 

Application f o r  approval of t h e  transfer of control of 100% of TLX 
Communications, Inc.'s (holder of I X C  Certificate No. 4689) stock 
from TLX Communications, Inc. to Advanced Tel, Inc. d/b/a EATEL. 

NOTE: See attached letter. Please call if you have any questions, 413-6532. 

Thank you. 
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EATEL 

Gonzales, Louisiana 707374258 
91 3 South Burnside Avenue 

ToEd Cornmrrnicarion sdutlons 

Via Facsimile: t -85O-42 3-6533 

July 3, 2001 

Ms. Toni McCoy 
Florida Public Service commission 

In Re: Advanced Tel, Inc. 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

Reference is made to our conversation of today. Please consider this letter 
as Advanced Tel, I n d s  response to your inquiry, Advanced Tel, Inc. has 
recently purchased 100% of the stock of TLX Communications, Inc. It is our 
understanding that TLX has a certificate of authority to do business on file 
with your Cammission. There will be no change of name, no change in the 
tariff and the transaction will be transparent to the customers. Business will 
be continued under the  name of T U  Communications, Inc. The contact 
person for the company should be changed ta Janet S. Britton, Manager of 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs, 91 3 South Burnside Avenue, Gonzales, 
Louisiana, 70737, Telephone 225-62 1 -4498 and Facsimile 225-647-7927. 

Sincerely, 

A& 
atherine Antoline, Legal Assistant to: 

h t  S. Britton, Manager of Legal and Regulatory Affairs 

JSB:ka 

T:\kwa87 !?\State Registrations\Letters 
(2251 621-4200 http://www.eatef.com 
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FROM THE DESK OF JAET S. BRIWY 

225-847-7927 

ll O F E A T E B  DEPARWENI OF LE6AL 
AND RE6ULRTORY AFFAIRS 

I - 

1 

.-. FACSIMILE MESSAGE COVER SHEET 
~ ~~ - . -  

Pollowlng me 2 Page(s) Including this Pate: July 3,2001 
cov+r +heat. If any part d thls Is 
ncrived poorly or mlsdng, plrase call our 
oft ice. 

TO: TONI MCCOY 
COMPANY: FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
FAX NO. 1-850-41 3-6533 
PHONE NO. 1-850-41 3-6532 
RE: Letter of Explanation Requested 
FROM: Katherine AntoSne on bshatf of Jarrt Erittm 

L ~ a a l 3 ~  Retluiatirv AffiirsdZI4302 

COMMENTS: Attached is the letter of explanation requested. Should you need any further 
information, please advise, Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

WNFIDENTAUTV 8 T A m E N T  

mls W l m W r  oolrtrlnr prlvllepd and coMdPntial Infmatlkn only fbv Him usm bf th. 
addres-a) n r m d  above. It yw am not thm Intmdrd recipient of the h e s h l l l + ,  or the 
employee or agonl rmrponslblm for d.ihrlng It Q the Intended mclplmnt, you are h#&y natWkd 
that any dlueminrtim ar copying of thls IacdmPr k rtrlctly pmhlbltmd. If you have recdvrd fhir 
fmcrimilt in error, pkrre Immedlateb natlfy ua by tolqahonm and rbtum the original to us m t  tha 
addreaa shown b+lw via the U. 5. -tal Senko. Thank yau 

EATEL, Attmtion: Legal, 913 S. Ermskk,  OorujJ++, LA 70737 


